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Cancellation note 
 

Following the decision taken at the 111th session of the Council of Members and 
in accordance to Vacancy Announcement’s point VII, we inform you that the terms 
of the post AV 7-20, Secretariat of the Executive Director (Administrative 
Officer), must be modified and consequently, the procedure has to be cancelled.  

  

A new recruitment process will be launched soon and the candidates will be duly 
informed of any new developments. 

  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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